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Document 1 

RE: Request for review of Hackney Carriage Table Of Fares - Informal Consultation 

To Taxis Taxis@shropshire.gov.uk     Sat 20/04/2024 07:54 

Dear Kate 

The increase seems reasonable, bearing in mind the overall increases in drivers’ costs. 

I would support the increase as reasonable. 

 

Kind regards, 
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